




















Sincerely,
Kathleen Stokes
8892 Gulf St.
Placida, Fl 33946
813-245-9151







These are just a few of the reasons I am strongly opposed to this application and any future proposals like it.
The public, as evidenced by the lack of support for this application, shares these concerns. I respectfully ask that
you oppose this project as well.

I have great respect for the role that our County Commissioners and public servants play in shaping the future
of our community, and I sincerely hope that you will respect the public's wishes and reject the Environmental
Utilities sewer application.

Best regards,
Matthew O’Brien




